PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
MILTON SELECTBOARD
MONDAY, MAY 1, 2017 AT 6:00 PM
COMMUNITY ROOM OF THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING
43 BOMBARDIER RD., MILTON, VT 05468

Substantial Change Request, Town Core TIF District

The Milton Selectboard will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on May 1, 2017, in the Community
Room at the Municipal Building, 43 Bombardier Road, to consider a Substantial Change Request
to add a project to the Town Core TIF District. After the hearing, the Selectboard may discuss and
vote on whether or not to approve submission of the Substantial Change Request for consideration
by the Vermont Economic Progress Council.

The proposed project would be to construct a lighted intersection on Route 7 at the southern end
of the Town Core TIF District boundary and the first portion of a new road connecting to that
intersection. The purpose of the Substantial Change Request is to petition the Vermont Economic
Progress Council to amend the list of approved TIF projects to include this new project.

The Substantial Change Request documents are available for review in the Finance Department at
the Municipal Building, 43 Bombardier Road. If special accommodations are required, please
contact Sarah Macy at 802-891-8049 or smacy@town.milton.vt.us.
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